
Parent Forum 

Tuesday 27th September 2022 

FOT update 

Thank you to parents for supporting the FOT AGM and voting. The committee membership will be 

confirmed by the end of the week. 

There will be termly meetings on the school site which all parents/carers/staff are invited to attend. 

There was discussion about how it might be good for FOT to join local public events such as Ware 

carnival and Christmas tree competition to help market the school.  

Ofsted Visit 

Report expected to be published either just before or just after half term. Mrs Bridgman shared that 

the school are very proud of how respectful, polite and hardworking the children were during 

inspection.  

Links with Thundridge 

Mrs Bridgman talked about the many planned shared visits with Thundridge (e.g. Bishop of Bedford, 

Louise Hunt, St Albans Cathedral, netball & football clubs, cross country, shared staff CPD, 

balancability, residential school journey, shared sports days, shared pantomime trip). 

A parent asked if the football/netball clubs would be extended to Y4 and Mrs Bridgman said it would 

be dependent on numbers and whether there is space.  


